

March 23, 2011

Greg Bergman Calvac Paving 2645 Pacer Lane San Jose, CA 95111

Dear Greg,

Thank you for your letter.

I have enjoyed working with you and Calvac Paving. The proposal and contract processes have been smooth and easy. Additionally, your coordination efforts with the tenants on site have been outstanding. The projects have always been completed as budgeted and in a timely manner with a thorough walk through being completed prior to the start of any project. I have certainly enjoyed working with you and look forward to a continued relationship with Calvac.

Thank you for the service that you have provided.

Sincerely,

Tory Glossip

General Manager

MADISON MARQUETTE RETAIL SERVICES